
 

10.4 System Release 
March 30, 2023 

 
Page | 1 

Washington Healthplanfinder – 10.4 System Release 

System release outage 
Washington Healthplanfinder will be updated on March 30, 2023 at 7:30 a.m. There will be no 
outages during the updates.  For any additional updates view the Outages and Maintenance 
Page: wahbexchange.org/news-center/outages-maintenance/ 
 

 
Correspondence Updates 

• To support the resumption of normal operations, beginning in April 2023, additional 
language has been added to the WA Apple Health Renewal – EE009 notice: Some 
individuals received extended Apple Health coverage during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
This special temporary extension is now ending.  

 

 

 

Other updates 

• Accessibility updates: 
o The WA Planfinder mobile application has been updated to create a more 

accessible experience for all customers.  
o The Rights and Responsibilities page was updated for customers using screen 

readers.  
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